
1 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Help for Ukraine

We will be supporting a local church who are collecting items for mothers with children who are fleeing
Ukraine in the current unstable and tragic times.

The items urgently needed include:

● Nappies, baby wipes
● Painkillers (paracetamol and ibuprofen for adults and children)
● Personal hygiene products
● Antibacterial gel and masks
● Dressings, bandages

It would be both brilliant and meaningful if we could all pull together as a school and a community to
donate items needed for this worthy cause.

A lorry will be collecting items from Oadby on Friday, 4th March and we will make arrangements for
donated items to be delivered.

If you are able to help, we ask for items to be brought in to school on Thursday morning in tutor time or
there will be a box outside the Pastoral office.

Yours sincerely

W Teece
Headteacher


